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Ref 580/13 
 
24 January 2013 
 
Dear  
 
Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
I write in connection with your request for information, which was received by 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 23 January 2013.   
 
Following receipt of your request searches were conducted within Nottinghamshire Police to 
locate the information you require.  Please find below the answer to your question:- 
 
I wondered if u could tell me how many officers are currently on 'restricted duties' in Notts? 
 
RESPONSE 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does not hold the information 
you have requested, however this information may be held by Nottinghamshire Police. 
 
If you would like to forward your request onto Nottinghamshire Police, their contact details 
are provided below.  If you would prefer for us to forward your request onto Nottinghamshire 
Police, please confirm this in writing. 
 
The contact details for Nottinghamshire Police are: 
 
Nottinghamshire Police 
Freedom of Information 
Sherwood Lodge 
Arnold 
Nottingham 
NG5 8PP 
E-mail  Freedomofinformation@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 101 Ext 801 2008 or e-mail 
nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Lisa Pearson 
Freedom of Information Officer 
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